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Opportunity • Unity • Excellence 

Contact: Aaronda Beauford For Immediate Release 
Mobile: (610) 789-7200 Tuesday, August 13, 2019 
E-Mail: abeauford@upperdarbysd.org 

UPPER DARBY SCHOOL DISTRICT TO MEET WITH THE PILGRIM 
GARDENS ARONIMINK CIVIC ASSOCIATION 

Upper Darby School District meeting with the Pilgrim Gardens Aronimink 
Civic Association will be held on August 20, 2019 

Upper Darby, PA - Upper Darby School District, as it works to ease overcrowding in its 
elementary and middle schools, improve facilities across the entire district, and 
alleviate the need to lease buildings outside of District boundaries, is continuing to 
engage the community and stakeholders on the District’s multi-phase, multi-year 
facilities plan.  As part of a series of school, community,  school board and committee 
meetings, the district will meet with the Pilgrim Gardens Aronimink Civic Association 
to outline the renovation and expansion of Aronimink Elementary School and to 
provide the public with another forum to ask questions about the project.  The meeting 
will be held on Tuesday, August 20th at 7:00 p.m. at Aronimink Elementary School.  All 
community members are welcome and encouraged to attend. 

The District remains committed to meeting its students’ needs throughout the school 
district through its comprehensive facilities plan.  “It is our hope that all parties 
involved focus on what is best for all of the students and families of our District and to 
do our utmost to address the adverse effects of overcrowding in classrooms and 
schools,” says Daniel McGarry, Superintendent of Schools. 

What: Upper Darby School District - Proposed Aronimink Elementary 

School Renovation & Expansion Meeting with Pilgrim Gardens 

Aronimink Civic Association 

Where: Aronimink Elementary School 

4611 Bond Avenue, Drexel Hills, PA 19026 

When: Tuesday, August 20th - 7:00 p.m 
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